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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHIA. PA.19101

'2'5'84 " s 2gg MAY 1419
LMGONEE RING AND NE5E ARCH

Mr. Thomas E. Murley, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject: USNRC IE Region I L(r_ter Dated February 28, 1984

R_e : Site Inspection of September 12-16, 1983e
Inspection Report No. 50-352/83-12
Limerick Generating Station, Unit 1

Reference: (1) J.S. Kemper letter to T.E. Murley

Dated 03/06/84
(2) J.S. Kemper letter to T.E. Murley

Dated 12/22/83
(3) USNRC IE Region I letter

Dated 11/22/83
File: QUAL 1-2-2 (352/83-12)

Dear Mr. Murley:

The referenced letter (2) transmitted oir response to the referenced
letter (3) and established that corrective action and corrective action

- to prevent recurrence would be completed by March 1,1984. The referenced
le tter (1) transmitted a description of the action completed and a full
response in accordance with the provisions of 10CFR2.201. Therefore, we
. feel no further response is required.

Should you have any question coacerning this item, we would be
pleased to discuss it with you.

Sincerely,

hf5f
WSS/drd /840417

Copy to: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

S. K. Chaudhary, USNRC Resident Inspector
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